
BIDS REQUESTED
The Laurel  School  District  is
accepting  bids  for  the
following:  refuse  removal,
gasoline/diesel  fuel,  and
liquified  propane  with
dispenser for 7/1/25-6/30/28.
Sealed bids must be received
beginning at 2 PM on 4/3/25
at Laurel Business Office, 2497
Harlansburg Rd,  New Castle,
PA  16101.  For  specs/bid
forms:
https://www.laurelspartans
.com/bid-information  or  by
email  to
jconrad@laurel.k12.pa.us.
The Laurel Board of Education
reserves the right to accept or
reject  any/all  bids,  and  to
accept  bids  in  the  best
interest of the school district.


